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Hi Hang,

In regard to the development project PL-2023-197 on 236 Castro St, to which the zoning hearing to be
held on April 24, | would like to express my strong support to it.

I am a long-time resident of downtown Mountain View and also a property owner who run a business
for over 30 years in downtown. | recently had a talk with the representative of 236 Castro, Boyd Smith,

who spent a great amount of time explaining his plan for the site.

| really strongly support this project especially during the economic slow in downtown. | think this is a
very encouraging project.

Thank you and have a great day!
Best wishes,

Robert Chang
|

https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQkADINNTU4ODFKLTNINWINGJjOC1hODJmLTNiMjMzZmQzZDU3MgAQAFAEId9fzZLO0OmM1eVZS|ND%2B... 7


hzhou
Rectangle

hzhou
Rectangle




